Circular No.88E/19 (For the whole school)

國民學校 KWOK MAN SCHOOL

Phone: 29810432

Fax: 29816345



Address: 30 Kwok Man Road, Cheung Chau

22nd November, 2019

Arrangements for distributing pre-ordered winter uniforms

Dear Parents,

For students who have already ordered winter uniforms, parents are welcome to come to the school covered playground to collect them. Parents can show the staff their voucher to retrieve the ordered uniforms between 11: 30 a.m. and 3: 30 p.m. on 27/11(Wednesday) from the Tong Wui Clothing Co., Ltd., Please bring your receipts and the remaining balance payable.

For enquiries, please feel free to contact Ms Kwok Siu Fan.

Notes:

- 1. Please bring your own bag for your child's school uniform when you collect it. There will be a charge of \$1 per bag if you wish to purchase one.
- 2. Payment by cheque is not accepted. Please pay in cash.

Mr. Lo Wan Kai (Supervisor)

Ms. Kwok Yuen Ki (Principal)